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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
On Thursday 5th March, Year 6 are going to be taking part in a Macbeth play-in-a-
day workshop. This half term, as part of our English Curriculum, we will be learning 

about Shakespeare and focusing on the play ‘Macbeth’.  
 
As we have a professional drama teacher visiting the school, we would appreciate a 
voluntary contribution of £6.10 per pupil towards the cost. Payments can be made 
via school money by Wednesday 4th March 2020.  
 
In addition to the drama visit, Year 6 will be taking part in a mock battle of the 
opening scene in Macbeth. This will take place on Friday 28th February within 
school time. Pupils may bring in a toy sword, shield, cloak/costume to take part. 
There is no expectation for anything to be purchased for this short activity. Please 
ensure that your child attends school in their full school uniform.  
 

Thank you for your response and support with visits this year.   
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr. J. Gale and Mrs. H. Birkett. 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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